
 

  

 

24th October 2023 
 
Dear Leaver July 2022 
 
I am writing to invite you to our Presentation Evening to be held on Thursday 23rd 

November 2023 at Airedale Academy, when students who left in the summer of 2023 will 

be presented with their GCSE certificates. In addition to this, subject leaders have 

nominated students to receive awards for progress and attitude to learning in each 

curriculum area.  There will also be presentations for excellent attendance, academic 

achievement and outstanding participation in academy life.  

The evening will begin at 7.00pm in the Phoenix Theatre. 
 
We would also like to welcome family members to join in and celebrate with us.  Admission 

will be by ticket only and limited to 2 places in addition to the student. This then allows each 

student to invite guests.  On Tuesday 21st November any remaining seats will be made 

available on a first come, first served basis. We would advise that you contact the academy 

from this date if you would like additional tickets. 

As this is such a special evening for all concerned, we request that students attend in smart 
dress.  We will take photos of students as they receive their awards and will make these 
available to you over social media.  Please let us know if you would rather your child does 
not have their photo taken.  
 
Please use the following link to reserve places for this special occasion.  

 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/4Qn7hZKUun 
 
I really do hope that you are able join us at this event and celebrate the achievements of the 
Class of 2023. I look forward to seeing you.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
T Chambers 

Assistant Principal 

https://forms.office.com/e/4Qn7hZKUun


 

  

 


